Description of Proposed Sign

Location: The proposed sign will be mounted above the front entrance of the space. There is
currently a plywood sign for the previous tenant in this location.

Dimensions: The proposed sign will be 72" long by 16" high. This is slightly smaller than the
existing sign, so that the extent of the sign will now fit completely within the granite header
block. In other words, the sign will no longer extend down into the doorway.

Construction: The sign will be made of plywood, steel and aluminum. The backboard will be %4”
plywood, painted a charcoal color. The plywood will be framed with steel angle iron to help
prevent warping. The letters will be aluminum in a chrome finish.

Mounting: The sign will be mounted to the granite header with compression anchors designed
for stone. The back of the sign will be approximately %4" away from the granite to allow moisture
to pass between the sign and the granite.

Second Sign: The previous tenants had a beer keg sigh suspended from a metal bracket at the
corner of the building (which is the corner of Pearl and Commercial). We intend to use that sign
bracket to hang a wooden carved sign, but we don’t have the design finalized yet. We will need
to submit a second sign permit. In the meantime we will remove the beer keg.



